
 

 

29th March 2018 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Futsal Tournament Final 
 

The final of the Futsal tournament has been announced as Thursday 26th April at Platt Lane 

Football Complex from 1.00pm – 4.00pm. Your child will be escorted to and from the event and 

we will arrive back at Oswald Road at around 4.30pm. Please arrange to collect your child from 

school at this time. 

 

As we already have your permission slips from the last fixture there is no need to send us a 

reply slip. If your child is unable to attend please let us know so that we can find a 

replacement. 

  

Kind regards,  

 

Paul Salisbury 

Year 5 Teacher 

 


